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I oppose SB1154 based on its overall merits as a bill. Although some points are good 

such as attempting to reduce pollutants from commercial industries, it is too heavy-

handed for the average property and well owned as well as our valuable farming 

industry. It removes right of entry and water use rights that come with property.  

Get a better bill to address problem areas that don’t crush the Oregon property 

owners with wells. Please vote “No” on this bill.  


